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.04.21 “All your children shall be taught by the Lord and great shall be 
the peace of your children.” ~Isaiah 54:13 

Picture Day 

Remember that picture day is coming up THIS Tuesday, 
October 17. Students may wear an outfit of their choosing that 
is modest and free of pop culture influences such 
as cartoons, etc., however, they should bring a 
school uniform to change into after pictures are 
taken. If you would like to order prints of your 
child’s school picture, please return the order 
form that was sent home with payment on or before 
picture day. If you need another order form, please contact the 
office. 

Career “Spirit” Day 

Students are invited to dress in the DISTINCT 
uniform of a positive career of their choice on 
Wednesday, October 18. Students who 
choose not to participate need to be in a school 
uniform.  

Student Greeters 

We are proud of the SA leaders who have been 
greeting our students in the morning. We hope it 
has been a positive experience for everyone, as 
it is part of our leadership training. We are 
working diligently on social skills, so if you have 
observed someone doing an especially great job, 
please let Mrs. Kaiser or Mrs. Hayes know.  

 
Lunch Menu 
Monday—Vegetarian “chicken” 
stir-fry & spring rolls 

Tuesday—Lentil soup & salad 

Wednesday—PB & J w/ veggie 
straws & raw veggies 

Thursday—Mac & cheese w/ 
veggies 

On the 
Calendar 
October 17—Picture Day  
 
October 18—Career “Spirit” Day 
 
October 26—Teacher In-
service, NOON DISMISSAL 
 
October 27—First Quarter Ends 
 
October 28—Fall Festival 

Office Contact Info 

P: 315.468.0117 

F: 315.487.1732 

PJASecretary@gmail.com 

 
 



 

SaveAround Coupon Books 

The 8th-grade class is selling SaveAround 
coupon books to raise funds for their class 
trip. The books are $25 and contain coupons 
worth $5,000 in savings from local and 
nationwide retailers. Most coupons are good 
through December 2024 and a 12-month 
subscription to the SaveAround app is included 
with purchase. 

The 8th-grade class earns $12.50 per book 
sold and has a goal to sell 40 books. 
Students will be bringing home an order form 
or you can view the inside of the coupon 
book and order online and have a book 
shipped directly to you at no extra cost by 
visiting: https://www.sapaynow.com/200979.  

Family and friends from out of town can order 
using the book codes located on the back of 
the order form and the 8th-grade class will 
receive credit for these orders as well. 
Consider gifting a SaveAround book to 
friends and family this upcoming holiday 
season! 

International Food Festival 

Our most popular social gathering will be here 
soon on Saturday, November 18. We are SO 
blessed with an amazingly diverse school and 
church community and we enjoy nothing more 
than to celebrate the rich cultures around us. 
Join us for a buffet of vegetarian food samples 
from around the world.  

We are looking for 
families who are willing to 
represent their native 
heritage by hosting a 
booth. Participants should 
plan to make 150 SAMPLE-
sized portions of an ethnic 
dish and will receive four 
wristbands to eat FREE at 
the event.  

Please contact Kelsey at 315.935.9631 if you 
are able to help out.  

 
 

Diversity Day Thank You 

Our first Diversity Day meal, provided by the 
Alvarez family from Puerto Rico, was a HUGE 
success! The students, overwhelmingly, were 
fans of the rice and beans 
and plantains that were 
served. We would like to 
send a great big THANK 
YOU to Roberto Alvarez 
and Keishalis Alvarez for 
preparing the food. 

Fall Festival 

Join us in the school gymnasium for our annual 
Fall Festival on Saturday, October 28 from 
6:30 - 8:30 pm! There will be games, a fire pit, 
hayrides, face painting and more. Admission 
is FREE, but there is a fee for 
concessions—including pizza, chili, caramel 

apples and hot cocoa. The 8th-
graders will be running a jail booth 
to raise money for their class trip 
and graduation expenses. Come 

fellowship with us!  

8th-Grade Snack Menu 

All snacks are $1.00 with proceeds supporting 
class trip and graduation expenses: 

 Chex Mix 

 Popcorn 

 Popcorner chips 

 Kind granola bars 

 Goldfish crackers 

 Izze sparkling juice 

 Cheese pizza (Friday only)—
$2.00/slice, pay by Thursday 

 

Organic Eggs For Sale 

Organic eggs for sale, $5/dozen. 
Also available: organic 
dandelion, peppermint plants, 
oil and tea leaves. For more 
information, contact Merlin at 
315.401.1439.  

https://email.savearound.com/c/eJwUyjtuxCAQANDTQGkNwyyfgmIbF6ki5QQDzGYt-SfsBPn2K_evpgIctCTjoiOC4Ix-J8oWc8kvftWaq_OPR4gmABWXvcli9JQQ0BoAMt4SwsAYvC_iqWYIAqIIDv4XbtvfWoeyLXpO7_PcD2WfCkeFY-99OHjna936DRSOCBB91C19fz1_pDQ5uV2K4Hfhab7NJwAA__-qXTO1


 

Sicknesses  

We kindly ask you to keep your child home if 
he/she is experiencing any of the following 
symptoms: fever, cough, vomiting, diarrhea, 
rash, sore throat or pink eye. Children should 
remain home until their symptoms begin to 
resolve and they have been fever-free for 24 
hours. If coughing and/or sneezing persist, we 
ask that he/she wear a mask while at school. 
 
 
 
 

Absent or Sick Child/Early Pick-Up  

If your child will be absent for the day, please 
call the office before 9 am the day of to inform 
us of the reason for the absence. Please refer 
to the school handbook for a list of excusable 
absences. 

Early pick-ups due to medical appointments 
may be arranged by calling the office no later 
than the morning of to notify of the time you 
will be picking up your child. 

Late Pick-Up Policy 

Parents who have not picked up 
their child(ren) by 3:20 pm M-Th or 
12:05 pm on Friday will accrue late 
pick up fees at the rate of $1/min, 
added to your monthly statement. 

If you are not able to pick your child up 
promptly at dismissal times, we encourage you 
to utilize the after-school care service. By 
paying in advance, the fee is $5/hr. If you are 
late, but haven’t paid in advance the fee is $1 
PER MINUTE which adds up quickly. 

 Honey Sales Update 

Thank you to everyone who 
supported the SA honey fundraiser. They 
raised $643 and are still selling. If you would 
like to order additional honey, please do so 
through the school website. You can leave your 
order and pay all in one place. 

Sprouts For Sale 

Students in grades 2 & 3 are growing alfalfa 
sprouts weekly throughout the school year 
using food-safe techniques to support two 
children living in Cambodia. Sprouts are 
available for pick up on Fridays. A 4oz 
container is $4. To order, contact Mrs. Kaiser 
at 315.729.7250 or visit the school website 
and click on “sprouts order” at the top of the 
page. 

After-School Care 

After-school care is available for students who 
are not able to be picked up at the regularly 
scheduled dismissal times.  

Hours: M-Th 3:15-5:30 pm, F noon-3:00 pm. 

Fee: $5/hour per child ($1.25/quarter hour) paid 
in advance, CASH only. No exceptions.  

An initial deposit of $60/child 
must be paid to the office the 
Friday prior to a student 
beginning after care. Any 
unused funds will roll over.  

Each Friday you must bank up to $60/child 
to allow your child to participate in after 
care services the following week. Accounts 
which dip into the negative AND accrue new 
charges will be billed at the late pick-up fee of 
$1/minute.  

 

Parkview exists to empower students to think deeply, 

serve humbly and trust God wholeheartedly. 

 


